
SENIORS! 

 

Your virtual graduation ceremony is June 11 @ 2:00 PM! 

We want to ensure your name is pronounced correctly during the 

ceremony.    

If people have mispronounced your name in the past, help us pronounce 

it correctly.  

1. Send a message to Profesor Ruth in Schoology 

2. Include a phonetic pronunciation of your name:  

• “Jonathan” would be “JAH-nah-than”  

• “Onyedikachukwu” would be “on-YEH-dih-kah-CHUU-

kwuu” 

• “Ashantae” would be “ah-SHAHN-tay.”   

3. Use the microphone (Audio/Video Recording) to slowly and 

clearly record the pronunciation of your name. 

  

Submit this to Profesor Ruth by May 19!  

 


